
Project Update: February 2018 
 
We have been visiting Calilegua National Park for the past 6 months, three nights per 
campaign. In each visit, we have registered frog and toad activities (reproductive 
behaviour). Likewise, we have been downloading data from our autonomous 
recorders, and data loggers (temperature and relative humidity). No sightings of the 
missing frog (Gastrotheca chrisiatni) yet. Fortunately, we made records of Rhinella 
rumbolli, a threatened and endemic Yungas toad! 
 
My team and I carried out two workshops for educative purposes in San Salvador de 
Jujuy for high school students. Also, in "El Rey" National Park we talked to graduate 
students and national park rangers. 
 
We made contact with The Lost Species organisation to spread out the word about 
the missing marsupial frog and our efforts to find them.  
 
Data from our recorders are being analysed and hopefully, in the next months we will 
be able to edit the first audio-visual field guide for anuran species of Calilegua 
National Park. 
 

 


